Additional Estimate Funding Payment for Working Parents of 9months – 2 Years Autumn Term 2025
We are aware the final expansion of the entitlements to working parents of 9 months – 2 years from September 2025 means there are a potential cohort of existing and new children who will be eligible for additional funded hours. The additional hours will not be included in your Autumn Term Estimate Payments with them not having received 30 hours funding during Summer Term 2025. 
To support your business sustainability, if you would like to receive an additional estimate payment for these children, in addition to your normal Autumn Term Estimate payment, please run a check on the codes and complete the table below for the children you wish to claim for and return it to eyfunding@nottinghamcity.gov.uk no later than Friday 5th September 2025. This allows for any new codes received by 31st August to be validated by the sector on the portal. All forms will then be checked W/C 8th September (this includes any forms that were received earlier than the deadline date). The estimate payment for these children will be a one-off payment, paid no later than the start of October, based on 75% of what the funded hours would be for the Autumn Term (there will be no change to your normal estimate payments).
Payment for the actual hours of attendance for these children will be included in your normal Balance Payment which will be paid on 15th December 2025.  These hours will then be included in your estimate payments going forward into the Spring Term 2026.  Please remember, that as per usual procedure, if your take up is less than your estimate payment you will owe money back to the Local Authority. 
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